
MELBOURN PARISH COUNCIL 
Maintenance Committee Meeting : 18 May 2022 

 
MA012 22c) Request to local skip on verge 

           
 

 
I received a request from a resident to site a skip on the verge adjacent to her property.  Currently, 
the resident on Rose Lane has a skip on her driveway.  As Rose Lane is so narrow, the skip lorry has 
to reverse onto the driveway of the property opposite to drop off/collect the skip.  The owner of the 
neighbour has expressed concern about damage to his driveway/drains.  
  
The resident has asked if she could have permission for a skip to be placed on the grass verge next to 
her property.  The verge is at the top of Rose Lane / Dolphin Lane and is a fairly steep grassed verge.  
The skip would probably be on site from end June for +/- one month. 
  
I said that her request would need to be considered but that issues to be considered would be:   

• Damage to the grass on the verge;  
• Safety issues as the verge is quite a steep bank.  


